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Health Foundation Impact Investments

In 2022, the Health Foundation made a $1M impact investment in 
the Florida Community Loan Fund (FCLF), which provides flexible 
capital and staff expertise to low-income communities across 
Florida.
The South Florida Community Land Trust directly benefited from 
the Health Foundation’s impact investment approach. With 
financing from the FCLF, South Florida Community Land Trust 
purchased land for a future 200-unit multifamily development in 
Miami’s Overtown neighborhood.

The Health Foundation sponsored the Miami Homes for All housing 
pipeline analysis to assess the Miami affordable housing needs, and 
the pipeline needed to address these needs.
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